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Summary:

Holsey G. Handyside reports on a meeting with Christopher J. Makins, First Secretary of
the British Embassy. Handyside informs Makins that organizational meetings for the
US-French nuclear safety talks were planned for May 4-5. The talks will not include any
Restricted Data that the French do not already have. Handyside reiterates that the
French are not aware that the British have been informed of the exchange. He also
asked Makins for his opinion on why the British government has repeated asked for
status updates about the talks.
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